Mickelson Anastasia

From: Dianne Ensign <roughskinnednewt@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 12:31 PM

To: Mickelson Anastasia

Subject: Please vote no on SB 412

Please protect the public and the environment and vote no on SB 412. The Port of Portland dumping bill
would allow ports to create new, permanent solid-waste dredge dumps outside of existing landfills that
provide no beneficial value. DEQ should retain full oversight over solid waste disposal to protect our
environment.

Public agencies like the Port of Portland should follow environmental laws, not seek exceptions from
them. Please do not allow special exceptions from environmental laws for the Port of Portland.

Thank you for considering my comments.

Dianne Ensign
Portland, OR



